FREE RADIO LEAGUE

P. O. BOX 46

N-6650 SURNADAL

NORWAY

Dear Subscribers and members,

Due to personal reasons all Free Radio League services, except the address-service for member stations, will temporarely close down!!

During the last half year our activities have been very low (due to the very same reason), which we regret. We also want to appologize for not having informed you before, but as the situation has been, it could unfortunately not been done!

We have no idea how long it will take before everything is back to normal, but until then: please be patient, and do not write any 'dirty' letters (as there is nothing we can do about this - yet).

'Supporter' will also not be published for some time, but do not worry about your money invested in subscription! You'll get value for them, although it might take some time! Once a-gain: Be patient, and don't let us down.

Very best wishes

Tore Lund